STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.,, P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-080098

March 31, 2009

Gary W. Kaiser

Vice President, Camas Mill Operations

Georgia Pacific Consumer Products (Camas) LLC
401 NE Adams Street

Camas, WA 98607

Dear Mr. Kaiser:

Re: 2008 Natural Gas Standard Inspection — Georgia-Pacific CamasiMill

Thank you for your letter dated January 30, 2009, addressing the findings of our inspection
conducted at Georgia Pacific (GP) in September 2008. We accept GP’s documentation that this
item is in compliance. Docket number PG-080098 will be closed as of March 31, 2009.

We would like to thank GP’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this
inspection. If we can be of further assistance, or if you have any questions, please contact Patti
Johnson at (360) 664-1266.

Sincerely,

(I:(/J’MA/\A —l,j - S—‘*’ ‘:3
Anne F. Soiza,
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Steve Young, Environmental Program Director, GP Camas Mill
Greg Collins, Power and Recover Production Leader, GP Camas Mill




